BUDGET & FINANCE
MOTION

Temescal Canyon Road is a critical north/south thoroughfare in the Pacific Palisades
community, linking Sunset Boulevard to Pacific Coast Highway. It appears that the southbound
lane of Temescal Canyon Road between Pacific Coast Highway and West Bowdoin Street is
experiencing structural instability due to water seepage from the heavy winter rains earlier this
year. To address this situation, the Bureau of Engineering has prepared a mitigation plan with an
estimated cost of $800,000 to address the existing problems and fortify the roadway against
future damage. Funding, however, must be identified.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council instruct the City Administrative Officer to
identify  $800,000 to implement the Bureau of Engineering’s mitigation plan for Temescal
Canyon Road to address water seepage and roadway damage along its southbound lane between
Pacific Coast Highway and West Bowdoin Street.
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